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1. Hi-Tech Pets

Hi-Tech Pets
Part One of a Two Part Series
Copyright © OurDogHouse
Keep track of your canine companion at all times with the

GlobalPetFinder. With the latest gps and wireless technology, you

can build a virtual fence of any size around your pet. If your pet

wanders outside the boundaries you set, you are notified on your

computer or cell phone. While in the walk mode, you can safely
walk and travel outside of the fenced areas. If you become

separated, you can find your pet's location by dialing F-O-U-N-D

from your cell phone or PDA. GlobalPetFinder will also allow you

to check on your pet's location at any time, notify you when the

batteries are low and can also notify you when temperatures
become too hot or cold for your pet. The device easily slips onto

collars and harnesses. For all the details on this new device, visit

their website

If you would like to reprint this article for your newsletter or

magazine, please contact us at info@ourdoghouse.com

Link: http://www.globalpetfinder.com

2. Calling all OurDogHouse Readers!



We Need Your Input
At OurDogHouse we need your help. We are trying to find out

how you heard about OurDogHouse. Did you hear about us from

a friend, see our ad in a publication or learn about OurDogHouse

when we sponsored a rescue event? No matter how you learned
about us ,we would love to hear about it. The survey takes only

seconds so please help us!

Link: http://www.ourdoghouse.com/survey

3. Dog-Gone Cash!

Save Some Dog-Gone-Cash!
Back to school at OurDoghouse means a savings of $5 off orders

over $50. At checkout just type in coupon code: B2SALE5 Valid
through 9/6/2005.

Link: http://www.cafepress.com/ourdoghouse

4. OurDogHouse Becomes Rescue Sponsor

Giving Back To Our Community

OurDogHouse is one of the proud sponsors of the Triangle Beagle

Rescue Gala event in September. For more information, click

here: http://www.tribeagles.org/animalhouse/animalhouse.html

We are also one of the sponsors for the Guardian Angels Pug

Rescue Pug Fest in PA this Septmeber. if you would like more
information click here:

http:/www.guardianangelspugrescue.com/



5. New Breeds Join OurDogHouse

New Breeds
We have just added Golden Retrievers and Pekingese and the

German Shepherds are coming soon.

Link: http://www.cafepress.com/ourdoghouse

Thank you for taking the time to read this issue of our newsletter

and for visiting with us. We appreciate your support. If you

think this newsletter would be of interest to someone you

know, please feel free to forward it along. From
OurDogHouse to yours, see you next issue!


